
  
    

 



    
   

  
   

    
    

 

       
      

   
   

   
 

  

    
      

  

 

 
 

To defray the costs of textbooks and required materials, the college allowed any post-
secondary student currently enrolled in the Fall 2021 semester to apply for a textbook voucher 
or textbook reimbursement up to $250. Because the need for textbook assistance is evident 
among our students, the Emergency Grant Committee opened textbook assistance grants to 


